COPY OF AIR LETTER
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, Iondon, BE.C.3

15th December, 1958.
Classn(S)
RHC

e

Dear Sirs,
HMotorship "FLORETA"

I acknowledge your letter of the 3rd
instant and note the circumstances in which this
ship is at present employed.

You will doubtless recollect that last
liay you approached the Society's surveyors at
Jingapore for a postponement of the overdue Special
Survey until April 1959, and this was agreed subject
to a superficial examination being made of the vessel
with satisfactory results during the last quarter
of 1858.

It is obvious that it will not be
Practicable to make such a superficial inspection
at Ceram ports, and I am glad to say that, in these
circumstances, the Coumittee have now agreed to
maintenance of class until the end of April 1959
without further inspection.

You must appreciste, however, that as
the year of grace for this special Survey will expire
next February the Comumittee will not be prepared to
grant any further extension beyond April 1959, and
the survey must then be put in hand if class is to
be maintained.

I would take this opportunity to remind
you that the load line certificate issued by this
vociety will expire on the 28th February next.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk t6-the

4 Clasgification Committee
fhe Lanena Shipping Ce. Ltd. 1] i B (.4
PY, Prench Bank Building, ' LIOVA S Red|St
ONG KONG. bl b e et

E‘WT 7\ : Iryr é- s N\ \
Foundation
ol0389 < 610314~ 0038




